Meeting Minutes 03.10.2024

Everyone now has access to the society email.

Pub Quiz:

- Email remaining pub questions to Braley
- SU under 18's policy go to admin tools and check which are under 18 email saying you unfortunately can't come to social (Ben)
- Post on the story tonight (Lottie)
- WhatsApp announcement tonight (Evgenii)
- Winners get half-price off BUMS Ball tickets

Committee Applications:

Accepted two people: One for Social Sec (Mustafa), other for BUMS ball Coordinator (Emily).

Potential prizes for the PI competition:

Email the winners once prizes have been confirmed

First place:

- Box of chocolates
- Pi Hat. It says "Pi-savant" (look at MIT Integration Bee hats for inspo)

Top 3:

- Certificate?
- Year pass for ticketed events?

Integration Bee:

• Email Vishal (Evgenii)

• Ask lecturers if they want to do some classes on it. Multivariable Calc lecturers were brought up: Ben Adams, Tom Cotrell (Evgenii)

ICMC (Imperial-Cambridge Mathematics Competition):

Evgenii (using his email) emailed them two weeks ago, they said they'll contact us later

IMA (Institute of Mathematics and its Applications):

They only contacted us to ask us to advertise one of their things

Bathematics Discord server:

- Maths coordinator people will email the entire Maths dept on Monday
- Make slide for the discord (Make clear you don't need to be a member of BUMS) (Ben)
- Guide on how to use discord and the server in the email (Viktor)
- Rebrand discord server to reflect that it's not a server for BUMS, but for the Maths Dept and for academic purposes. Add to # info channel or something to reflect that.
- Will not be advertising BUMS events on the server.

Society email:

SU asks: Advertise black history month. We could potentially do a lecture on black mathematicians

Society funds: (Chair and Treasurer)

- VIktor and Braley need to book a meeting with the Activities Officer to discuss how the funds will be used.
 Potential use of funds:
- Could hire Tom Rocks Maths, Numberphile?
- Reducing price of BUMS Ball tickets

• Paying for more event space, and other stuff that gives more opportunities for bigger events

Stuff in the uni we could advertise:

• TBRE AI, 10 people in team, 30 more contributing but not in team (Evgenii proposed this, and will follow up with any updates)

Collab with:

- Programming society
- Poker
- Chess (They said yes) Idea: Lecture on why is chess technically solvable but
 hasn't been

Potential Future Pub Lecturers:

- Dr Erik Hester (New lecturer who's apparently entertaining)
- Euan Spence (The lecturer for Y2 Vector Calc)

Canon:

- Evgenii proposed we change the pub lecture venue to Canon, because the Bath Brew House is too small (Limited number of tickets that sell out quickly)
- The Canon will get back to us on sponsorship, which gives the society a discount on drinks.

Merch:

- Contact some merch businesses. Braley said she has a contact which could provide BUMS with merch
- Kirsten looks into merch: Where does Uni get it, potential places to get it, what merch to sell

Feedback

- After two socials, give out a survey to the society: What they want more of, what new stuff do they wanna see
- Anonymous feedback among the committee

Weekly Meeting changes

Next week, Thursday (10.10.2024) : Same time New meeting time after next week: 17:15 on Tuesdays